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A message from Management 

 

Dear Residents, 

 
 
I want to express my appreciation to 
all of you who are following the 
Covid19 guidelines for mask wearing 
and distancing in this park.  This is a 
tremendous help in keeping this virus 
out of our park and allows us to keep 
the park open and operating.  

 

Rest assured that we will keep all 
activities possible going as smoothly 
as we can.      
  

Masks are absolutely required in 
the office.  Please be sure to cover 
your NOSE and MOUTH with the 
mask whenever you wear it. Re-
member that the city requires the 
use of masks both indoors and at 
outdoor events unless 6 foot dis-
tancing is being practiced at those 
events.  There are NO exceptions to 
this rule.  Keep up the good work in 
this respect!  
  

 

Meanwhile, enjoy yourselves and rest 
assured we are doing everything we 
can to make your stay with us this 
year as much fun as possible.  

 

Thank you for staying  

with us. 

 

Barbara Hamel 

General Manager  
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We encourage EVERYONE to 

come to the Wednesday morning 

meetings.  Donuts are served at 8:30  

Shuffleboard 

MO. & THUR 9:00 AM 

Fridays 6:30 PM 

MASKS 

RE-

EXTERNAL DEFIBRILLATORS 

ARE LOCATED IN THE MAIN 

HALL AND IN THE LAUNDRY 

ROOMS ON THE EAST AND WEST 

SIDE OF THE PARK FOR USE IN 

AN EMERGENCY. 

Alamo Rec-Veh Park, 1320 W. Frontage Road, Alamo, Texas   78516.   

General Manager: Barbara  Hamel   On-Site Managers: Jim & Kay Rocca Lot 202.  Office Assistants: Jim Hamel, Bea Kraus 

Activity Board President: Connie Brown  

956-787-8221 or 1-800-335-3131.   Website www.alamorecvehpark.com.  Email: alamorecvehpark@outlook.com 

DO NOT use waste 
containers around 
the park buildings for 
your dog waste.  Use 
the ones AT THE PET 

STATIONS ONLY! 

Aquafit has two classes at 9 A.M. 

and 10 A.M. Saturdays.  If you have 

questions or to sign up, please call 

Barb Zanetti at (586) 438-5115.If no 

answer, leave a message. The cost 

is $6.25 per class.   

Tour News 

Tour to Brownsville 

Friday, Jan 8, 2021 

1. Heritage Museum in Browns-

ville. 

2. Stillman House next door to 

museum.This tour gives visitors 

first hand -experience with life in 

the era from 1850 to 1900. 

3. Historic Brownsville Museum  

       (Railroad)  7 blocks from the    

Stillman House.  Includes 1872 

Baldwin Wood Burning Loco-

motive.   

  

Cost is $4.00 for the first two and 

$6.00 for all three.  Hours are 10 to 

4 Tuesday—Saturday.  Those want-

ing to caravan, be at the rec hall at 

9:00 AM 

Happy New 

Year!!! 

 

Aren’t You Happy to be here? 
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Church is at 9 am 

Sundays.   

Bible Study is now 

Wednesdays at 10:00 

am in the small card 

room 

 

DOG OWNERS: 

Check out 

our new 

DOG RUN 

on the 

north end 

of the West 

Side of the 

park.  Dedi-

cation Will 

be an-

nounced. 

 

 

Mondays and  

Fridays at 6:30 PM 

  

Amigo Propane will come to the park on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays.  

You may use the Coupon in the New Calendar on any size tank.  Orange tags are 

available in the office or you may call AMIGO directly.  

MORE GOOD FOOD! 

Thursday evening meals are back 

starting Thursday, Jan 7.  They are 

$7.00 per person and are available for 

takeout.  Please sign up on the bulle-

tin board by the entrance.  Meals eat-

en in-house will include coffee or iced 

tea 

Monday lunches are moved to 

Tuesday 11:30.  $6.00 per person. No 

jam music. Sign up for these on the 

FRIDAY before the date of the lunch.  

Meals eaten in-house will include Cof-

fee or Iced Tea.   

Karaoke: 
Wed Jan 6 
6:30—8:30 

Jimmy H (DJ) 
Fat Boy Z 

RC Boat and float plane events on the 

lake every Sunday at 1:00 PM starting 

Sunday January 3rd. (weather permit-

ting) 

 

All Beef Grilled Hotdog Lunch Available 
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Blood Pressure is 

taken at 8:30 am in 

the card room on the 

1st and 3rd Thursday 

of each month. 

Please DO NOT FLUSH sanitary 

hand wipes. (the kind that are pre-

moistened and come in plastic or 

other types of dispensers.)   They 

WILL plug up the sewer lines and 

cause untold headaches for you and 

the rest of the residents if they are 

flushed and cause problems like this.   

THANK YOU! 

From Martha Morin.   

Thank you to Gary Morin for making the 

sign for the new puzzle room.  

From Martha Morin For Helping Hands:   

Due to Covid19 restrictions we have 

canceled this year’s open house 

(1/12/21) and Quilt and Hobby Show 

(2/4/21).  Our hope is that next Season 

will bring us closer to normalcy and we 

can resume these events. 

Dog Run Dedication Ceremony 

There will be a dedication ceremony an-

nounced soon for our new dog park.  We 

will be celebrating the grand opening of 

the Dog Run and holding a ceremony 

dedicating the memorial tree to the 

memory of Melrose Stodden. After the 

ceremony there will be coffee and cook-

ies in the rec hall. 

The RC Mini-Track 

Races will resume 

this Monday, Jan. 4 

at 6 p.m. with a 

Hamburger Lunch  

beginning at 5 p.m. 
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The new Alamo Rec Veh Park photo calendars are available in the 

office for $3.00.  Check the coupons and please support our ad-

vertisers.  We think they are the best in the Valley! 

On Wednesday morn-

ings starting Jan. 6th, 

Joe's Windshield Re-

pair will set up their 

tent to fix any rock dings and cracks 

in your windshield.  He will set up 

by the RC oval track near the office.  

To repair small dings, our park's 

special price is $20 each. Joe's 

Windshield also repairs truck and 

motor coach windshields, 

Watch The Winter Texan 

Times for an upcoming story 

on our park's spring and sum-

mer Covid mask mak-

ers.  That project evolved into 

a new charitable ARVP group 

that calls itself Wednesday 

Ladies "Labors of Love."  

Don't forget the 

BBQ Lunch at 

the RC Dirt 

Track on Satur-

days starting 

Jan 9 with 

Lunch at 5 

p.m.  Racing at 

6 p.m. 


